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“Somewhere Over There.” 

The following letter was received by W M Rector from his son Pvt 

Ernest L Rector Somewhere in France: 

Dear Folks, 

Only a few lines this morning to let you know I am well and 

getting along fine. Hope you are all well. I am thinking we will see 
the end of this great war in a short time now, if things keep going 

like they are at present, and then we can return to the good old U. 

S. A. I never thought it would be here like it is, the boys are always 

joking and having a good time, if they get blue they don’t let 
anyone know it. Why its great to be here and see how things are 

going over here. So write me a long letter and give me all the 

home news. Love to one and all. 

  


